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Benha University participates in the executive committee meeting of the university alliance of the new Silk Road
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In the frame of the strategic run of Egypt to reinforce the relationship with China, Benha University participates, under the presidency of prof.Dr. EL-Sayed EL-Kady, the president of Benha University, in the executive committee meeting of the university alliance of the new Silk Road which is presided by Shian university in China and the many Chinese universities. Such meeting is hosted by EL-Faraby University at the city of Almaty in Kazakhstan (24-7-2017). The delegation includes prof.Dr. Ghazi Assasa, the university’s president chancellor of the international relationship and prof.Dr. Tamer Samir, the dean of the applied arts. The meeting tackles many Silk Road universities- related topics:
1- Super computer projects of El-Faraby University
2- IT Techno Park of  El-Faraby University
3-  Heritage project of Liverpool university 
4- Summer school project of Hong Kong university and it allows students’ exchange
5-  The project of the annual contest of Robots among the students of the Silk Road universities 
6- The project of the linking the Silk Road universities of Benha university  
7- MOOCS project of Benha university that is developed by the Silk Road universities 
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